
   The Counselor's Corner
Hello Gilmore families! I hope you are all 
enjoying the holidays together. We will be 

celebrating school SPIRIT week December 14th 
through the 18th. Be looking for the 

announcement soon! Grades are coming out 
soon. Do you want to be able to have access to 
see your child’s grades at any time? Click on the 

link to view a short video on how to do this! 
Please help to remind your kiddos that they 

have a fresh start with the new trimester 
starting. Mark your calendar! This Monday the 

7th is Connect with the Counselor from 
7pm-8pm. See the meet link below to join! 



The Counselor's Corner
Are your children in need of having fun and socializing with peers? We have 
two groups happening! Club Live and the Gay Staright Aliance. Both groups 
are just a safe place for kids to come and hang out. I am in both groups to 
assure for appropriateness. We have dance offs, Karaoke battles, art 
contests, and so much more. If you think your child would be interested, 
please have them email me and I will send them the invite! Have a great 
holiday and please feel free to reach out to me any time!

Best,
Ms.Joy
(530) 273-8479
jnocerino@gvsd.us

LINKS
How to check your childs grades
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12jQ1LY_u3Z8QYTzw
HdlzyTOBKiCnkIam/view?usp=sharing
Connect with the Counselor
meet.google.com/udq-basb-oyt

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12jQ1LY_u3Z8QYTzwHdlzyTOBKiCnkIam/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12jQ1LY_u3Z8QYTzwHdlzyTOBKiCnkIam/view?usp=sharing
https://meet.google.com/udq-basb-oyt?hs=122&authuser=0





